December ‘24 2015

Executive Cammzttaﬁ i}f C(mnmi
¢/o0 Ms. Lynne Axford -

City Clerk’s Office.

City of Burnaby

4949 Canada Way

Burnaby, BC

ViG IM2

Dear Executive Committee of Council Members

RE: BC High School Provincial Volleyball Championships
Nanaimo, BC, December 3 to 5, 2(315

I am writing to you tc}day on behaif (}f the Mescmp Paﬁi:h@rs Senior Gzﬂ%

Volleyball team in hopes of acquiring some funding for our team’s travel to
represent our school and the City of Burnaby- at the BC High School Provincial -
AAAA Volleyball Championships in Nanaimo BC from December 3-5, 2015,

We are requesting a grant in the amount of $1000 for our team.

Our 12 players are all Burnaby residents under the age of 21 and attending
Moscrop Secondary School. The 12 players are:

1. Isabella Cheung
2. Emi Wong

3. Katherme Fong
4. Julia Handra

5. Dayna Louie

6. Yulki Liang

7. Michelle Chang
8. Claire Bates

9. Raeanne Sun

10 Jessica Hu

11, Marisa Skowronski
12. Mari Wong

Our team just finished a highly successful season of league play in the
Burnaby/New Westminster district. We went undefeated in league play and won



the Burmaby/New Westminster banner. We finished 4th in the Lower Mainland
championship which earned us a berth in the Provincial championship.

We have reviewed the grant general policy and guideline document posted on the
City of Burnaby website, and I'm applying for the grant under Section B i1 where
it indicates " contributions will be considered for teams travelling to provincial
tournaments outside the fower mainland” as a result of our qualifying for the
Provincial championship tournament.

Your financial assistance would be greatly appreciated.

If you have any questions or require additional information, please do not hesitate
to contact the undersigned at (778) 230-0280.

Additionally, [ can be reached at my email address which is
home.pandora@gmail.com.

My address is 4156 Gilpin Crescent, Burnaby, BC V5G 2K2

Thanking you in advance for considering this grant request and we look forward to
hearing a positive response at your earliest convenience.

Yours truly,

— :
{Q i 5?,, L
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Pandora Cheung
Manager
Moscrop Panthers Senior Girls Volleyball team

¢.c. Ms Brin McGinley-Athletic Director Moscrop Secondary School




